
 

February 21, 2020 
 
TO: Scholarship Applicants 
  
In the spring of 2020, Partners of Crossing Rivers Health will be awarding four (4) $1,000.00 health care 
scholarships to graduating seniors of MFL-MarMac, Wauzeka-Steuben, Seneca, North Crawford, River Ridge, and 
Prairie du Chien High Schools, and all graduating seniors of Crossing Rivers Health employees. 
 
The purpose of each scholarship is to provide financial assistance to an area high school graduate interested in 
attending a post high school program in the health care field.  The applicant must meet the following criteria: 
              Must have a grade point average of 3.0 or above 
              Must be pursuing a career in the health care field 
              Must demonstrate leadership and community service abilities 
              Must have a good attendance record 
 
Proof of acceptance into a post-secondary school health care field of study is necessary. 
        
Your completed application along with: 
  a. a copy of your ACT test scores  
  b. a copy of your transcripts  
  c. 1 - senior picture 
  d. one (1) letter of recommendation 
  e. a copy of your attendance record 
 
must be delivered or mailed to the Partners Scholarship Committee on or before March 30, 2020.   
 
After all of the applications have been evaluated, an interview process of the top eight applicants may be required to 
determine the four recipients of our scholarship.   
 
Send the completed application to: 
             Partners of Crossing Rivers Health Scholarship Committee 
  c/o Janet Finn, Partners Scholarship Committee Chairperson 
             724 S. Beaumont Rd. 
             Prairie du Chien, WI 53821 
         
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Janet L. Finn at (608) 326-6010. 
 
Good luck to you in your college career. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Janet L. Finn 
Scholarship Committee Chairperson 
Partners of Crossing Rivers Health 
 


